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SUBJECT: Policy FYI-449 | Pause In Data TransmissionsWith Kansas

Effective November 13, 2024, the Kansas Department of Labor will pause all data
transmissions to theOffice of Child Support Services (OCSS) due to system
modernization efforts. TheOCSS is working with Kansas to ensure regular data
submissions resume as soon as possible, andwill notify states when submissions
resume. This includes NewHire, QuarterlyWage, and Unemployment Insurance data.

All states and datamatching partners will experience a temporary delay of
information available for the state of Kansas in the National Directory of NewHires
and Federal Case Registry (NDNH/FCR)matching.

If you have questions or concerns, please reach out to nicole.struckhoff@ks.gov.

Weurge DCSS teammembers to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file.
Please do not reply directly to this message as wewill not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoingmail.


